
LEAD SERVICELINE REPLACEMENT GRANT 

PROGRAM BULLETS 

 

 Ohio Water Development Authority (OWDA), grant for $2,000,000 into the Water 

Replacement Grant Fund for the Lead Service Line Replacement Project. 

 

 The Water Distribution crews will replace the existing lead service line within the right-

of-way (from water main to property line).   

 

 

 The Water Distribution crew will verify the existing house line material.  If the existing 

houseline is verified to be replaced, notification will be sent to the contractor.  The 

contractor will be required to replace the existing house line from the curb box to the 

house, into the house, and tie into the existing service meter.  

  

 Upon final approval, the contractor shall then perform all surface restoration for the 

service line and house line work. 


